
 

 

TOWN OF PALM BEACH 
Information for Town Council Meeting on December 13, 2022   

 
TO:  Mayor and Town Council 

 

VIA:  Kirk W. Blouin, Town Manager 

 

FROM: Pat Gayle-Gordon, Acting Town Clerk 

 

RE: Shore Protection Board Appointment of Three (3) Regular Members  

 

DATE:  December 7, 2022 

              

 

STAFF RECOMMENDATION 

 

Staff recommends that the Town Council review the attached applications and appoint three (3) 

regular members to the Shore Protection Board.  These members will fill the vacancies created 

due to the term expirations of Robb Allan, Melissa Ceriale and Erick Reickert, who are all eligible 

for reappointment. 

 

GENERAL INFORMATION 
 

The Town Clerk’s office has received three (3) applications seeking REAPPOINTMENT from: 

 

1. Robb Allan – 150 Bradley Place, Palm Beach, FL; 

2. Melissa Ceriale – 230 S. Ocean Blvd., Palm Beach, FL; 

3. Erick Reickert – 3100 S. Ocean Blvd., #PH601S, Palm Beach, FL 

 

The Town Clerk’s office has received three (3) applications seeking NEW APPOINTMENT 

from the following: 

 

 1. Barbara Altenburg – 2850 S. Ocean Blvd., #306, Palm Beach, FL; 

 2. James C. Wheat, III – 340 S. Ocean Blvd.., PH1, Palm Beach, FL; 

 3. Joel Zylstra – 1438 N. Ocean Blvd., Palm Beach, FL. 

  

 

Attachments 

 

cc:   H. Paul Brazil, P.E., Director of Public Works 

 Rob Weber, Coastal Program Manager 

 


